October 6, 1970

Dr. Richard A. Gould Dept. of Anthropology The American Museum of Natural History New York, New York 10024

Dear Dick:

Thank you for the kind words about the Science article, I thank you and Junius again for your help, it couldent have been done without you. There was a great response from the article, so many have asked for reprints.

I will have to take Evelyn to the clinic in Salt Lake the 16th of this month and then every three weeks, I am so inhopes that the treatments will be sucessful.

With best wishes.

Don Crabtree